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September 1st, 2017 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
CANTEX Inc. does not utilize any of the chemical substances listed under the Safe Drinking Water 
and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, better known as Proposition 65 (instituted in the state of 
California), for the manufacturing of any of its extruded, fabricated, or injection molded products. 
 
 
Furthermore, the Safe Harbor numbers indicated on the chemical list of No Significant Risk Levels 
(NSRLs) and Maximum Allowable Dose Levels (MADLs) – established in regulation in Title 27, Cal. 
Code of Regulations, Sections 25705, 25709, and 25805 – were analyzed as well and determined 
to be non-applicable to CANTEX products. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
Orville Medina 
Manager of Technical Services  
CANTEX INC. 
 


